
A Miracle in Town 
Come and watch the splendour of the 

Nativity retold by Year 2, Year 1 and 

Reception on 

Wednesday 14th 

December. 
This is a must see event – don’t be late 

as you will not get through the gate. 

Starts at 2pm  
(door opens at 1.45pm) 

 

 
 

Christmas Parties 
 

All classes will be having their parties on  

Thursday 15th 

December 
 

Children to come to school in their 

party clothes  
(NO SCHOOL UNIFORM) 

 

Please send in food on the day. 

Food required:- 

Crisps           Biscuits            

Sweets    Drinks 
 

 


